
 

 

          

 

 

DECEMBER 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

I wanted to wish every one of you a very joyous and happy holiday 

season and I am looking forward to serving as Immediate Past President 

next year.  The Westbank Club had a good year which I knew we would 

with such dedicated members. 

 

Looking forward to our Christmas Brunch on the 14
th

 at Copeland’s 

Restaurant which is always a fun time. 

 

It was a pleasure working with Sharon Blackwell, Region III Director 

and of course  the 2014 Board of Directors.  Such a group of loyal and 

informative members I have ever worked with. 

 

We will be in good hands next year with  Bonnie Wall at the helm 

and the experienced 2015 Board of Directors. 

 

Please fill out our membership renewal forms and get them in so you 

can keep your  membership active.   

 

Wishing everyone a very prosperous  New Year. 

 

 

Susan Miller 

2014 President    

 

 
"Write it on your heart that every day is the best day in the year." - Ralph Waldo Emerson  


